
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject: FW: UM 1908/2206 outage report correction
Date: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 8:35:48 AM
Importance: High

Comments received.

-----Original Message-----
From: Priscilla Weaver 
Sent: Sunday, May 28, 2023 10:31 AM
To:

Subject: UM 1908/2206 outage report correction

Please note there is an error in the report I submitted a few minutes ago. The last outage I reported, for resident
“Vo,” is for number 541-899-6833. I apologize for the error.

Priscilla Weaver

> On May 28, 2023, at 10:16 AM, Priscilla Weaver wrote:
>
> 
> Sunday, May 28, 2023, widespread outage on Little Applegate & Yale Creek Roads, probably started about
7:00am (guesstimate), still out at 10:00 am, backup batteries did not kick in. Outage perhaps caused by fleeting
power outage/glitch at about 7:00am.
>
> Results of reporting using the dedicated line required by Order No. 23-109 affirming orders 22-340 as modified by
22-422:
>
> ~9:30 am I noticed our phone (541-899-1672) was out and called our dedicated line. After approximately 20-25
minutes of dealing with a pleasant person, I received ticket repair order #0163868 and was told someone would be
out to fix the line on Tuesday. 
>
> I asked to report several other numbers I had learned also were out.  The operator took these numbers but said they
would all be fixed on one ticket number.   The information I gave him, and the dates he said the repairman would be
out to fix their lines, are as follows:
>
> 541-899-5963 last name starting “Sh” will be fixed by Friday
> 541-899-9609 last name starting “Dr” will be fixed on Tuesday
> 541-899-5638 last name starting “De” will be fixed on Friday
> 541-899-4873 last name starting “Vo” does not show in CenturyLink’s records. I will track this one down to see if
this resident still has her land line.
>
> Thank you for receiving this report.
>
> Priscilla Weaver
> 
> 




